Helping Students One Tuesday at a Time 
By Sophie Aubry and Hazel Naftzger
     Let’s be honest. Everyone at Cope has been stuck on a problem or assignment with no one aid in reach.  What better place to get help than at Tutor Tuesday?  Tutor Tuesday is a tutoring program, run by Mrs. Donovan-Marlowe, where eight grade students help seventh grade students with homework, projects, and other assignments. 
     We interviewed program director, Mrs. Donovan-Marlowe, to get more insight on this organization.  She received inspiration to start this afterschool activity because she was worried that seventh graders were struggling and needed help. When asked what she loved about Tutor Tuesday most, she replied, “I love that kids are helping one another.”  Another thought Mrs. Donovan-Marlowe shared with us was, “I think that eighth graders, having had the class, are able to help seventh graders...” Before our interview ended we asked our guest teacher if she had any other thought she would wish to add and she gladly responded by saying, “I hope all kids feel welcome to come and take this advantage.” 
     Just like Mrs. Donovan-Marlowe said, feel free to come and receive help from your fellow eighth graders.
